
     TOWN OF SOMERS 
    LIBRARY BUILDING COMMITTEE 
 
 
       October 16, 2008 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5 PM. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Tim Welch, Shirley Warner ,Phil Rosenthal, Bob Socha and Irma Claman.  Andy 
Phillips and Mike Gruber were absent. 
Also present were Francine Aloisa, John Wilcox and Richard Szczypek 
 
John Wilcox reported on  problems that arose at a recent job meeting between the framer and the structural 
engineer that are delaying the project.  Other issues of contention were raised.  Discussion was had as to the 
causes and solutions to the problems. 
 
Bob Socha summarized problems that have arisen on the job with the contractor with possible solutions. 
 
Richard Szczypek will attempt to get to the bottom of the problems at a meeting with Cutter. 
 
It is suggested that in the future all questions that the clerk of the works may have are to be submitted in 
writing to John Wilcox. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      IRMA CLAMAN 


